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Hanover Company
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Houston TX 77056

DAN

January (7. 2022
Dear Mr. Gordon.

Thank you for Hanover's commitment to contribute $20.000 to the Mary House Grant Initiative
to fund supplemental housing assistance and other social services. We appreciate your support.

Mary House Inc. is a non-profit (501(c)(3)), community-based transitional organization that has
provided housing and support services to low-income immigrant and refugee families for over 35
years. The goals of Mary House are twofold: to provide a stable and nurturing environment for
vulnerable families and to build customized support programs aimed at building their
independence and self-sufficiency. Over time, Mary House has cultivated a strong relationship
with ANC 5B. as 10 of its 13 facilities are located within ANC 5B’s jurisdiction.

The need for housing for homeless families in the District of Columbia continues to grow. But
with the help of the private community and willing donors such as Hanover. Mary House can
continue to grow as well.

The $20.000 contribution will cover housing and social services for three families residing in
ANC 5B for one year. In addition to shelter and traditional housing for these families, the
contribution will support our major programs, including our food pantry. after school program,
summer camp, and adult continuing education classes. We will provide evidence to Hanover
that these services have been funded and delivered prior to issuance of the final certificate of
occupancy for the Phase I building.

We are happy to be in a position to continue assisting families in need. Thank you for your
support.

Sincerely.

W/ llerm

William Murphy
Executive Director
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